
What is proposed?

This scheme proposes to construct approximately 550 metres of
footpath (including public lighting), extending the existing pedestrian
facilities to the new location for St. Patrick’s GAA Club, Wicklow town.
The footpath will be constructed in the existing road verge.

Ballyguilemore
Footpath

Promote awareness and uptake of travelling with a purpose, using your
own energy by means of walking or cycling.
Improve transport options for those choosing alternatives to the car.

Active Travel in Wicklow
Aims to:

Contact: ActiveTravel@wicklowcoco.ie

mailto:ActiveTravel@wicklowcoco.ie


The scheme will provide an improved level of service for pedestrians
living along the Ballyguilemore Road. 
The scheme will provide improved and safer linkages to the new
GAA Grounds as well as the schools at the bottom of the Greenhill
Road.
The scheme will encourage a modal shift away from motorised
forms of transport and will promote and encourage healthy living,
wellness and wellness through walking.

Why are these works required?

Where is the scheme?

Along the L-5103 extending the existing pedestrian facilities to the new
location for St. Patrick’s GAA Club, Wicklow Town.

Proposed location of works

Figure 1 - Project Location Map

Figure 2 - Existing verge along the L-5103

Commencement Date


